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Faculty of Media and Creative Arts 

February 2, 2022 

 

Dear Jenny Dcruz, 

Congratulations on being named to the Dean’s List for the Faculty of Media and Creative Arts 
for the Fall 2021 term.  The Dean’s List is for students who received a grade point average 
of 80% or above in the previous term. Attaining Honours standing demonstrates hard work 
and self-discipline, and your commitment to becoming a creative and thoughtful citizen who 
makes meaningful cultural contributions to the communities in which you live. You should 
take pride in this accomplishment and your success in the Web Development program. 

Exceptionally high grades typically reflect not only strong academic achievement, but also a 
high degree of practical knowledge and the ability to apply it within your field of study. It is 
this element that will be critical for your continued success throughout this program, and 
after you graduate.  

Both the faculty in the Web Development program and the administration of the Faculty of 
Media and Creative Arts are proud of your accomplishments and wish you continued 
success. You are a credit to yourself and Humber College. 

Keep up the great work! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ahmed Raza Sagarwala 
Associate Dean, Interaction Design 
Faculty of Media and Creative Arts 
Humber College Institute of Technology and Advanced Learning 
ahmed.sagarwala@humber.ca 

mailto:ahmed.sagarwala@humber.ca
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June 13, 2022 

 

Dear Jenny Dcruz, 

Congratulations on being named to the Dean’s List for the Faculty of Media and Creative Arts 
for the Winter 2022 term.  The Dean’s List is for students who received a grade point 
average of 80% or above in the previous term. Attaining Honours standing demonstrates 
hard work and self-discipline, and your commitment to becoming a creative and thoughtful 
citizen who makes meaningful cultural contributions to the communities in which you live. 
You should take pride in this accomplishment and your success in the Web Development 
program. 

Exceptionally high grades typically reflect not only strong academic achievement, but also a 
high degree of practical knowledge and the ability to apply it within your field of study. It is 
this element that will be critical for your continued success throughout this program, and 
after you graduate.  

Both the faculty in the Web Development program and the administration of the Faculty of 
Media and Creative Arts are proud of your accomplishments and wish you continued 
success. You are a credit to yourself and Humber College. 

Keep up the great work! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ahmed Raza Sagarwala 
Associate Dean, Interaction Design 
Faculty of Media and Creative Arts 
Humber College Institute of Technology and Advanced Learning 
ahmed.sagarwala@humber.ca 

mailto:ahmed.sagarwala@humber.ca

